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From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          January 29, 2013  
· We have a new sign in policy.  ALL visitors are to report to the office to sign in/out and get a visitor pass.  This is a District policy put in place for the safety of your children.
· Friday is Jersey Day, February 1st 2013.  Children are encouraged to wear their favorite hockey jersey on this day.
· The awards assembly is this Friday as well.  Please send in your pennies as soon as possible so they can be counted in for this assembly.
· If you own a dog we would greatly appreciate it if you would not bring it to school when you pick up your child.  We thank you ahead of time for your cooperation.
· Please note, when dropping your child off at school in the morning or picking them up at the end of the day, please park in the lower parking lot.  If you have an aunt, uncle or grandparents picking your child up, please inform them of this practice. 
February Calendar on Back










